Petroleum Tank Release Compensation
Board
STATE OF MONTANA

P.O. Box 200902 » Helena, MT 59620-0902 « (406) 444-9710 »
Website: htin://dec.mieov/DEQAdmin/pet

November 15,2019
Broadwater County Commissioners

Subject: Reimbursement of future Corrective Action costs associated with the Department of
Environmental Quality petroleum release #1632, Former Grover Exxon., 417
Broadway St., Townsend, MT, (DEQ Facility #0407957, TID 18053).

Dear Commissioners:

As of this date, the Petroleum Tank Release Compensation Board (PTRCB) has reimbursed
$340,869.42 in costs associated with the corrective action directed by the Department of
Environmental Quality and completed by your environmental consultants. The Petroleum Tank
Release Compensation Board (PTRCB) determined the release was eligible for financial
assistance on April 3, 1995 under Title75, chapter 11-307 MCA.

The Petroleum Tank Release Compensation Fund (Fund) is a reimbursement fund. This release
had a co-payment consisting of 50% of the first $35,000.00 of eligible costs. Because the co-
payment has been met, the owner will receive 100% of all future eligible costs up to a maximum
total reimbursement of $982,500.00.

Questions pertaining to any future corrective actions, that may be required, should be directed to
the Petroleum Technical Cleanup Section of the Department of Environmental Quality,
Attention: William Bergum at 406-444-0216.

If you have questions or require additional information about this letter or Fund reimbursement,
contact me at 406-444-9717 or via email at jadydan@mt.gov.

Sincerely,

JoAnne Adydan
Fund Cost Specialist
Petroleumn Tank Release Compensation Board
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